
From: Dan Barry / Kay Wilson  
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2016 7:32 AM 
To: J. W. Allen  
Cc: Gosselin, Deb; Cathy Allen Chrissy & John Wade; Angie and Dick Miller <naglemiller@yahoo.com> 
Subject: Re: Sewer service along Riverview Drive? 

 

Dear Ms. Gosselin, 

 

My wife and I write in support of Mr. Allen's email on Monday, December 12 (yesterday). We 

live on Riverview Drive and our septic system is functioning but marginal. We are at risk of 

septic system failure and would support the earliest possible installation of a City sewer system 

on our street. We hope that your understanding of the risk of septic system failure in this 

neighborhood will influence the decision regarding the timing of the Riverview Drive sewer 

project.  

 

Our earlier discussions with Liz Rolla left us with the understanding that in any proposed 

infrastructure project on Riverview, city water utility would be installed along with sanitary 

sewer. Can you confirm this?  

 

Thank you, 

Dan Barry and Kay Wilson 

614 Riverview Drive 

Ann Arbor, MI  48104 
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